From: Walter Winner

Sent: Sunday, December 17, 2017 11:40 AM
Subject: update
Hey gang,

Just got a text from Tom Schwieterman.

Seems that he got hit by a car while walking their dog. Broke his right leg and fractured some ribs.
Since we won't be together until January 9th, I thought you all might like to send a Chrisymas or get

well card(sounds like either would be appropriate).

As 1just stated Band practice will resume January 9, 2018. That should give everyone time to get back

in a regular schedule of some kind. Thanks again. Merry Chrstmas!

Dave



